
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                  Sunday 2
nd

 November 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm   Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    web www.stjudesparish.net  

� 
Recently deceased 

Bridie Connolly  
Michael Heaphy 

Cian Kelly  
Vincent Fisher  
Eileen Lehane  

 
Anniversaries  

Kathleen Kennedy  
Annie Connolly  
Niamh Lehane 
Tomás Joyce 

Annie Sergison  
Martha Conroy  

Deceased members of the 
McNamee Family  

Patrick & Rita Crowe 
James & John Bradley 

Joseph Breen  
Rosanna Kershaw  
Bridget Carroll 
Martha Grennon  

 
 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

 

 
Next Friday 7

th
 November is the First 

Friday of the Month both Masses on 

the day will be offered for all those 

whose names are on the Parish Altar 

List of the Dead. 

Adoration will take place on Friday 

following the 10am Mass until 4.pm 

concluding with Benediction at 4.pm  

 

 

 

Proposed Parish 

Pilgrimage to the 

Holy Land – 23rd 

April to 1
st
 May 2009   

Cost:   €1,295.00 per 

person sharing – half 

board 

This tour includes: 
� Return flights Dublin – Tel Aviv 

via London  

� Accommodation for 8 nights in 4 

star hotels  

� Dinner, bed and breakfast basis 

throughout 

� Daily programme 

� Service of an English speaking 

guide during the tour 

� Entrance fees where applicable 

Extras: 
� Insurance: €38.00 per person  

 69 yrs+ double premium 

� Taxes: €185.00 approx. (subject to 

confirmation on final invoice) 

� Single room supplement: €55.00 

per night (limited availability) 

� Gratuities/tips €35.00 per person 

Proposed flight timings 
Thursday 23

rd
 April Dublin – London    

09.00 hrs.              10.25hrs. 

 London-    Tel Aviv   

               12.50hrs   19.55hrs 

Friday 1st May  Tel Aviv – London

  08.00hrs – 11.40hrs

  London – Dublin   

                             13.25hrs – 14.50hrs  

Carrier BMI  

Early Booking is essential  

Copies of itinerary are available in the 

Parish office or by emailing 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net  full 

details are also available on our website 

www.stjudesparish.net  
 

 

Share            €1170 
 

 Altar Lists of the Dead  
We are presently compiling 
our new Altar List of the 
Dead. Envelopes are 
available at all exits. Both 
Masses on the First Friday of 
each month are offered for 
all those whose names are 
on the Parish Altar Lists of 
the Dead. 

 
Our Annual November 
Mass for deceased 
parishioners will take 
place on Monday 24th 
November if you 

would like to include the name 
of a member or your family or 
friend who has died in the last 
year and who was not buried 
from our own parish please 
leave their name into the 
parish office by Friday 14th 
November or Email 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

 

Coelic Hosts are available for 
any one who requires same 
Please call into the sacristy for 
further information.  
 

This weeks Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of the Irish 
Wheelchair Association  
 
 
The Medugorje Prayer Group will have its 
Monthly Meeting on Tuesday next 4

th
 Nov 

At 8.pm in the Pastoral Centre all are 
welcome. 
 

 
 

Would you like to be a 
Minister of the Word?  
 
Our Parish here in St. 
Judes would like to hear from 
anyone who would like to become 
involved in reading God’s word in the 
church. 
REQUIREMENTS:  A personal love of 
God’s word & to be able to try to pass that 
message & meaning on to the people of 
God at Mass.  
RENUMERATION: God has an excellent 
pay package in place. (Have a word in his 
ear!) 
EXPERIENCE: None required as training 

(if necessary) will be arranged. 
The following members of the 
committee would love to 
hear from you as soon as 
possible. 

Philip Lough 4505706 
Maeve Eyre 4299444 

Pauline Keogh 4920674 
 

 
 
 

Do You Have an Hour to 
Spare on  
MONDAY 
MORNINGS? 
If so the Church Cleaning 
Committee would love 
your help they are in 
serious need of some new 
members, any help would be 
greatly appreciated please come 
along after 10am Mass any Monday 
and give a hand. 
 

 
The Local branch of St Vincent De 
Paul wish to acknowledge with 
thanks the sum of €60 proceeds 
from a raffle held at St Judes Pitch 
& Putt Club Spawell    


